PUBLIC RELATIONS CELL

PRESS RELEASE


In continuation to our earlier 'Press Release' as regards the explosion occurred around 11.15 today fore-noon, I am to convey, with regret, that one of the crew members, named Munhyeon Seok, Bosun, a South Korean national, who was being shifted from J J Hospital to Masina Hospital, has succumbed to his injuries.  The South Korean Consulate has been informed of the unfortunate incident.

2.
In the meantime, the senior management of the Port has visited the chemical tanker 'Royal Diamond – 7' to have a first-hand assessment of the incident.  

3.
It has now been decided to shift the tanker to Outer-Anchorage.

Mumbai, dated 24th March 2012

       (V.R. Joglekar)
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